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1.  Performance 

Bristol South Aug 2015 

 

The above reflects levels of crime reported to Police across the entire Bristol South Local Policing 
area.  We have seen a small decrease in dwelling burglary, but would note that this equates to 5 
fewer offences over the five months YTD.  There has been a significant increase in the recording 
of offences as racially or religiously aggravated, partly due to better confidence in reporting issues 
but also attributable to some concerning cases whereby victims have been targeted on numerous 
occasions.  The other figure worthy of note is the continuing rise in incidents of violence against 
the person offences, up almost 54% across the Bristol South area.   
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Recommendation: 

a) To note contents of the report. 

 

 



The second table details the number of “incidents” recorded by Police.  It is important to bear in 
mind that several people might report the same incident, but each report would be counted in the 
above list.  However, as a comparison year on year, it does now seem to show a reduction in 
reports of anti-social behaviour (ASB).  As before, I would caution against reading too much into 
this though, because it might simply be down to better recording of incidents as crimes 
(particularly violence against the person) rather than ASB. 

Individual figures for the neighbourhood partnership area, and per ward are shown on the pages 
that follow; 

Partnership Area 

 

Brislington West 

 

 



Brislington East 

 

 

As noted before, overall numbers of crime across the partnership area continue to 
be very low, so small changes in numbers can have a greater impact in terms of 
percentages. 

 

 




